
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

PR#133-24 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Approach to the Low-Lying Bridge in the Twin Towns 

Temporarily Closed 

 

Belmopan, August 21, 2024. 

 

Motorists are advised that the approach to the low-lying bridge in the Twin 
Towns is temporarily closed. The MIDH is currently paving the road which 
had become hazardous due to its deterioration. 
 
Motorists are asked to use the New Macal Bridge as an alternate route. The 
paving has commenced and should be completed by Friday, August 23. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Ends 

 


